
City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 

 
PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 

May 21, 2015 
 

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Thursday, May 21, 2015, 

at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager 

Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder. 

  

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order. 

 

Council members present were: 

Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Kevin Small, Councilor Ben Thackerson and 

Mayor Webster 

 

Absent: Councilor Ricky Baker 

 

The Council discussed the agenda items for the regular City Council meeting. 

City Manager Ronnie Dixon reviewed the rental agreement for the Cosby Lake facilities. Mayor Webster 

and Mr. Dixon explained that the pavilions will be available to public use if they are not being rented. 

They also discussed having an employee working weekends to help monitor the rentals and restrooms at 

Cosby Lake House. They also discussed future improvements such as a playground. 

 

The Pre-Council meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Ronnie Dixon 

City Manager 


